March  17, 2014 Board Report:  Elementary Principal Jennifer Ward

Elementary Program Review Midyear Check:  We have concluded our midyear check for the Program Reviews.  Areas of the review include Arts and Humanities, Practical Living Career Studies, Writing, and K-3 Review.  Each review is composed of supporting documents for each demonstrator.  According to the review, we are between needs improvement and proficient in all areas.  At this point, we are aware of some activities that will occur later in the year to address the needs in some areas of the review: for example, 3rd grade square dancing for PTO, writing activities, etc.  Practical Living/Career Studies is the weakest area in the reviews.  We have discussed some ideas of how to incorporate more PLCS into the daily schedule for the 14/15 school year.  A final check will occur at the end of the year and will be inserted into ASSIST program.  

Elementary School Academic Team Governor’s Cup 2014:  
Math Assessment – Dylan Dawson 3rd and Gabe Workman 4th  
Social Studies – Jackson Creekmur 4th  
Science – Caleb Garrett 5th  
Composition – Caleb Garrett 1st and Abby Garrett 4th  
Arts and Humanities – Austin McCutchen 5th  
Future Problem Solving DSES 2nd  
Quick Recall – DSES 1st  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Final Standings – DSES 3rd  

Student Growth Goals:  March 21st is a PGES Professional Growth and Effectiveness System meeting at WKEC in Eddyville I will be attending covering the Student Growth Goal.

SBDM:  Propose to council for 6th grade students who are ready according to student data to flex over to 7th grade Math classes.  

Policy Review continues.  Each month there are SBDM policies that are reviewed and changes are made if necessary.  This month the Instructional Practices Policy, Technology Use Policy, and the Principal Selection Policy. 

Junior Fellowship of Christian Athletes FCA presented to the council their proposal via Daniel Garrett and Charles Abbott to start the FCA in the elementary building.  Some interested teachers are Mrs. McCuiston, Mrs. Durban, and Mrs. Dillingham.  There are other interested teachers as well.  All details will be given to myself prior to any event taking place.
